
Pheasant Hill Water Corporation 
P.O. Box 43 

Westtown NY 10998 
 
 

 

July 15, 2016 

 

Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary to the Commission 
Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza, 20th Floor 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
RE:  CASE 16-W-0302 – Pheasant Hill Water Corporation – Postponement  
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
The enclosed Supplement No. 4 to P.S.C. No. 1 – Water, effective August 14, 2016 is 
transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission of the State of New York. 
 
Pheasant Hill Water Corporation requests postponement of the tariff amendment in the above-
mentioned case from October 1, 2016 to January 1, 2017.  Waiver of newspaper publication is 
requested for the supplement. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Mark Rea 
 
 
 
Cc:  Gary Hums, President 
 James Herkenham, PHWC Counsel 
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